Save the FoodBasket

Ku'ulei Williams Aloha Harvest 3599 Waialae Avenue Honolulu, HI 96816



April 10, 2009

Dear Ku'ulei,

I am writing to thank you for Aloha Harvest's valuable support of our programming at Save the FoodBasket. As you well know, our organization provides food for low-income families affected by HIV/AIDS. Although we are careful to keep our expenses down by purchasing food from the Food Bank and various wholesalers, the food provided free of charge by Aloha Harvest makes all the difference.

Particularly in this difficult economy, we can never be sure when our next check will come in and it's the food from Aloha Harvest that pulls us through those challenging times and ensures that our clients will get fed regardless of our current financial circumstances.

The extra products provided by your organization help us stretch our inventory and make our funds last longer. The impact on our budget is substantial. Whether we're receiving pre-cooked meals ready to be served at our luncheons, or canned goods and bags of rice to be distributed with our groceries, we're always happy to see the Aloha Harvest truck pull into our lot!

Much mahalo for your continued support and incredible partnership,

Abigail Nickell

Executive Director

t.org Phone/Fax (808) 744-6377